COPY. 00883/ -20983% -2028 ik

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
23rd June, 1948.

Dear Sir,

The econtents of your report No.l0677 on the
Steamer "MATELOTS PILLIEN ET PEYRAT" are noted but before
submltting the case to the Gormittos I would remark that
the statement on Page 2 of the report that a watertight
door 1s not fitted to el ther of the new bulkheads on frames
77 and 87 1s not understood as Such an errangement 1s not
in accordance with the Rules or with the plans approved
for the alterations affected.

1f not elready fitted a watertight door must
be provided on one of these bulkheads or, alternatively,
the opening in way of the tunnel closed by steel plates

and made watertight at the very earliest opportunity.

- I shall be glad to rs.clve, ad early as possible,
Jour remarks on the aiove polnts and any recommenda tions
you may have to make in the me ttar, Il necessary you
should confer with the Owners and state what they|hropose
to do in ragard to the Tittdng of a watertight\door> on
the vessel's retum to France. ,

Yours faithfully,
P. Fondeur,Esq.,

MAKSEI LLES. Clerk to the Clggyg}(}a_t%%rk g?gt_tg‘?éq



